NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED CHARTER AMENDMENT ORDINANCE

The public will take notice that the Board of Commissioners of the Town of Biltmore
Forest will conduct a public hearing at the Biltmore Forest Town Hall at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
May 9, 2017 concerning a proposed ordinance amending the Charter of the Town of Biltmore
Forest, as set forth in Chapter 32 of the 1923 Session Laws of North Carolina, as amended, to
adopt the council-manager form of government. Following the public hearing, the Board of
Commissioners will consider passage of the ordinance at its regular meeting to be held on Tuesday,
June 13, 2017.
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Jonathan Kanipe, Town Clerk



